





July 13, 2005
George C. Phillips

d/b/a Phillip’s Clock Shop

330 Essex Street

Swampscott, MA 01907

Dear Mr. Phillips:


At their meeting held on July 12, 2005 the Board of Selectmen approved your permit for your renewal of your current Junk Dealer’s License which a new expiration date of May 2006.

Enclosed is the License which is to be posted in a conspicuous place on the premises.


If you have any questions, please call this office.







Sincerely,







BOARD OF SELECTMEN







Maureen Gilhooley






Administrative Assistant
Enclosure:
